
Notes from the Head Teacher
Dear Families,

I hope you all had a great half term week last week - the children 
certainly seem to have had some lovely experiences and spent some 
special time with friends and family. Many recounted some of these 
events in collective worship when we were considering generosity. 
We reflected that we are surrounded by generosity and often it is 
people being generous with their time that makes a huge difference 
to the lives of others.

Thank you to the families that took part in crazy hair day and made 
donations to our prize fund. It was wonderful to see so many crazy 
hair styles and the effort that was put into the day.

I wish you all a lovely weekend.

Attendance Champions 
Week 33

1st Place – Year 6: 98.52%  
2nd Place – Year 2: 96% 

3rd Place – Year R: 95.67% 
4th Place – Year 4: 93.70% 
5th Place – Year 3: 93.60%
6th Place – Year 5: 92.96%

7th Place – 1: 91.11%

Online Safety
Thank you to Mr Johnson who delivered a parent talk about 
Online Safety on Tuesday morning this week. The parents who 
attended found it very useful, and we will continue to look at how 
to support families with keeping children safe online. The 
PowerPoint slides from the presentation will be available shortly 
under the “Parents” tab on the website.

Summer Reminders
The weather will hopefully be warming up soon, so just a few 
reminders for this half term. Please ensure that your child has a 
named, refillable water bottle at school every day. It is really 
important that your child remains hydrated throughout the day. 
If the weather is forecast to be hot and sunny, please apply 
sunscreen to your child, before they arrive at school and provide a 
sun hat (clearly named) for play and lunchtimes. Please bear in 
mind that the weather can still be changeable, and provide a 
raincoat if necessary.

Reflection
‘In all things I have shown you that by working hard in this 
way we must help the weak and remember the words of the 
Lord Jesus, how he himself said, ‘It is more blessed to give 
than to receive.’

Acts 20:35

School Charity Day 2025
We will once again be holding a charity day this year, on Wednesday 
18th June. This is a very special day because it has been led by the 
children who have voted for charities which they care about. Miss 
Tansley’s letter, attached, explains what the classes will be doing for 
this day and how you can support them. This was a huge success last 
year and we look forward to raising as much money as we can for 
these important causes.


